
 
Welcome Back! 

 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. The 
children really enjoyed their learning last 
term and all the exciting things we did, 
including World Book Day, Science Week 
and our visit to Oxford! 
 
If you wish to discuss your child and their 
learning at any point this year, please 
approach me as soon as possible. Feel free 
to contact me using my email address: 
fatkinson@stmichaelspri.co.uk. I will 
endeavour to respond to any email as 
quickly as possible, however please contact 
the school office if it is urgent. I will also be 
available on the playgrounds in the morning 
and after school if you would like to speak to 
me directly.  
 
This term, the children will be learning about 
superheroes, including fictional ones and 
real-life superheroes like Florence 
Nightingale.  

English 
This term in English we will learning 
about biographies and writing our 
own biographies about Florence 
Nightingale. We will also write 
newspaper reports about another 
real-life superhero. Towards the end 
of term, we will plan, write and edit 
our own adventure stories.  

Maths 
This term in Maths we will continue to 
follow the White Rose Scheme of 
Learning. We will be learning about 
length and height, where will be 
measuring in cm and m, and applying 
our knowledge of the four operations. 
At the end of the term, we will move on 
to learning about position and 
direction.  

Humanities 
The children will be historians and 
learn about real-life superheroes from 
history. We will also be geographers 
and learn about explorers in the polar 
regions. As well as this we will make 
maps for superheroes to help them 
find evil villains!  

STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Maths) 
In science this term, we will be learning about plants, including 
how a plant grows, the plant life cycle and what plants need to 
stay healthy. We will be growing our own plants in the 
classroom to carry out observations and investigations. 
 
We will use our drawing and painting skills to create comic 
strips of our adventure stories. After that, we will make and 
model sculptures of our superheroes. 
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Uniform, PE and Kit 

Children should come to school every day in named school 
uniform and school shoes, not trainers. They should bring a 
named water bottle every day. Fruit is provided at 
breaktime, however children can bring their own healthy 
snack. We will have PE on Tuesdays, and PE kits need to be 
kept in school until half term. Forest School is on Thursdays 
and children should bring in their Forest School clothes in a 
separate bag on that day, as the cloakroom area is small.  
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